
Please don't pass a bill that infringes on our constitutional 2nd amendment right!!!!! 

SB-941 is an insult to  free people.  Under the U. S. Constitution citizens don’t have to ask any 

government for permission to exercise their rights.  No crime or shooting will be prevented with 

this bill as only honest people will comply.  The bad guys will do what they always do—ignore 

the law.  You know this as well as I do.  SB-941 just sets the stage for the gun grabbers next 

step.  REGISTRATION.  After that they will know where the guns are and banning and 

confiscation can begin, as has been done already in N.Y. , Ca, and elsewhere.  I urge you to 

protect the Second Amendment.  Thank you, Beverly J. Johnson 34595 Upper Nestucca River 

Rd.  Beaver, Or.97108 

 


